
Week Commencing: 28.2.22 

 

 It was lovely to see lots of parents and guardians this week during parents evening to celebrate your young persons 

achievements. Being able to offer the phone consultation as an alternative to coming on to site also has meant that we 

were able to engage a larger number of families. 

There was great excitement here on Monday when our duck eggs arrived for us all to watch the process of egg to duck over 

the following 10 days. 4 ducklings have arrived so far with classes exploring the shells and the ducklings themselves! Photos 

will follow once they return to the farm on Thursday.  

We are looking forward to celebrating World Book Day next Friday. A book voucher will be sent home for pupils to use to 

maybe purchase a new story book!                            -Tina Kearney, Head Teacher 

      

Birthdays that have just been and are coming up : McCartney (Red) 

 Enjoy your special Day! 

 

Upcoming dates; 

1.3.22 Pancake Day / St David’s 

Day 

4.3.22 World Book Day Come 

dressed as a book character! 

17.3.22 St Patricks Day 

18.3.22 Red Nose Day Details to be 

confirmed 

 

 

World Book Day 

Thursday is the official World Book day 2022. However we are 

celebrating the day on Friday 4th March. It is a chance for the 

school to enjoy a day of story activities whilst dressed as our    

favourite characters! There are lots and lots of book characters 

that don’t require shop bought items/costumes. We just want 

everyone to enjoy the day and immerse themselves in stories! 

“Reading is dreaming with open eyes” Anon 

Photo Competition  

Congratulations to George in Olive 

class for the winning entry. Reading 

in an empty bath is definitely an 

unusual place! 

SEND Roadshows 

Please see the attached flyer about the SEND Roadshows for our 

area happening soon. 

These are a good opportunity to meet other agencies that may be 

able to help with your child as well as other parents! 

Anna Middleton, one of our parents, has kindly said she is happy 

to organise a lift for anyone who would like to attend but is       

reluctant to go on their own. Please let the office know and we 

can get a message to Anna. 


